Attachment No. 8

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Clty Councll
of the Clty of Pomona will hold a Publlc Hearlng on
the Budget for Flscal Year 2024-25 at 1fs meeting fo
be held at 7:00 p.m. on June 3, 2024 In the Pomona
Councll Chambers, located at 505 South Garey
Avenue, Pomona, Callfornia.

The Public Hearing will Include review and
possible adoptlon of the Proposed Clty Operating
Budget and Houslng Authorlty Budget of 202 4-25. In
addlfion, the Public Hearing will Include the review
of and possible adoption of the Flve Year Capltal
Improvement Program for Flscal Year 2024-25.

Any member of the public may attend sald hearing
and provide wrltten or oral comments on the
Proposed Budget. Coples of the above mentioned
budget documents are avallable for Inspection at
the Pomona City Clerk’s Offlce at City Hall, 505
South Garey Avenuve, Second Floor, and the Pomona
City Library, 625 South Garey Avenue, Pomona,
Callfornla, during regular hours of operation.

It 1s also avallable on the clty webslte at:

hitps:/www.pomonacd. gowgavernmen’r/
departments/finance/budaet/ folder-266

Inspection.
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